## **Summer Food Service Program**

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

To provide attractive and nutritious meals for your children, we are participating in the United States Department of Agriculture's Summer Food Service Program. We do not charge families separately for meals because we are partially reimbursed by the Federal government for some meal costs.

We must document family size and income information from each family whose household income is at or below the amount shown on the appropriate line of the following income guidelines. We are also required to obtain the social security number of the parent or guardian who signs the income eligibility form. If your child(ren) is a member of a food stamp, FDPIR or Power household, the child is automatically eligible to receive free program meal benefits subject to completion of the attached form with your child(ren)'s name, food stamp, FDPIR or POWER case number and signature of an adult member of the household. Please complete the attached enclosed form and return it as soon as possible. The information requested on the enclosed application is confidential and will only be used for purposes of verifying eligibility for reimbursement.

In certain cases, foster children are eligible for free meals regardless of household income. If such children are living with you and you wish to apply for such meals, please contact us.

Household Size	SFSP INCOME ELIGIBILITY STANDARDS	
	<u>YEARLY</u>	<u>MONTHLY</u>
1	21,175	1,815
2	29,471	2,456
3	37,167	3,098
4	44,863	3,739
5	52,559	4,380
6	60,255	5,022
7	67,951	5,663
8	75,647	6,304
For each additional family member add:	\$ 7,696	\$ 642

In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W. Whitten Building, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call (202) 720-5964 (voice and TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

If you have any questions regarding completion of the form, please contact the C5LA office.

Thank you for your cooperation.